
Dear [Family Member's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude for letting 

me borrow your beautiful dress. It was perfect for [occasion or event], and I received so many 

compliments! 

I am writing to let you know that I'm ready to return the dress to you. I have taken great care of 

it, and it is in the same condition as when I received it. 

Please let me know a convenient time for you, so we can arrange the return. I would love to 

catch up while I'm there! 

Thank you once again for your kindness. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


